
March 27, 2020

Office Memorandum

In light of the letter No. 591/sattar-1-2020 dated march 27, 2020 of the

Principal Secretary which is attached, I am directed to inform all the faculty

members to go through it and to follow the guidelines given in it.

All Deans, Head of Departments, Faculty members who are holding

some administrative responsibilities are also directed to pass this information

to the non teaching staff associated with them. Faculty members are also

requested to update their data on the UDRC portal so that they can be

contacted when needed.

Let us be responsible and play our part in helping the Government with

all the initiatives that they are taking to combat the COVID – 19.

.

Dr. Vinod Kumar Singh

For Kind Attention of
1. PS to Honourable Vice Chancellor for information
2. All Dean of Faculties, University of Lucknow, Lucknow.
3. All Head of Departments, University of Lucknow, Lucknow.
4. All Faculty Members, University of Lucknow, Lucknow
5. All Non Teaching Staff, University of Lucknow, Lucknow.
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